
                                                                                       
 
Barbara Hohman  
 
UMRC & Porter Hills Foundation welcomes Barbara Hohman to its Board of Directors! 
With nearly two decades of nonprofit fundraising experience and nine years serving 
older adults as Director of Resource Development for Senior Neighbors, Inc., Barbara is 
an invaluable addition to the Foundation board.  
 
In 2014, Barbara launched Barbara Hohman Consulting, LLC. Barbara has created and 
led fundraising programs with West Michigan nonprofit organizations of all sizes, 
including the $70 million capital campaign to build and launch the new Grand Rapids 
Art Museum. She also served Amway Corporation/Alticor in international public 
relations and community relations areas.  
 
Barbara enjoys volunteering, serving as 2015-16 Board President of the Association of 
Fundraising Professionals West Michigan and wearing many hats on the West 
Michigan Salvation Army Advisory Board.  She is actively involved in her church as 
well, serving as two-time elected moderator and on many committees at Mayflower 
Congregational Church, chairing special fundraising projects, and singing in the 
Chancel Choir. Barbara has also served on the Grand Rapids Symphony Development 
Committee, was Board President of the Literacy Council, and President of the East 
Grand Rapids School Board.  
 
A mother and grandmother, Barbara loves to entertain and is a Master Gardener. 
 
 


